Small Grant Application

September 29, 2013

I spoke with Sonia Diaz last week and she recommended that we wait to do the Small Grant Application, as it is not online yet, and will not be until November of this year. If you have any different information or suggestions, please let me know, as we would of course like to get moving as soon as possible if the proposed project is approved. 

Thanks so much!!

Sara Gale

